
The withdrawal of illegal posts from
the Security Zone was again discussed
at the Joint Control Commission

The main topic of the discussions at the meeting of the Joint Control Commission (JCC)
on 25 January 2024 focused on the illegal posts established by the force structures of
Tiraspol within the perimeter of responsibility of the Joint Peacekeeping Forces.

The delegation of the Republic of Moldova presented a number of proposals aimed at
finding solutions to withdraw illegal posts and ensure free movement in the Security
Zone. The components of the JCC took note of these proposals, calling for a pause for
additional consultations.
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